
 

 
 

          

25th January 2023 

Mr. Manish Ghanekar – Associate Manager 

On-line Surveillance  

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai 400001 

Scrip Code: 500251 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Ref: L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2022-2023 / 418 

Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume 

 

With reference to your e-mail dated 25th January 2023, we would like to state that, currently 

there are no such events that require a disclosure to be made under Regulation 30 of the 

Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, other than the events or information which have been already disclosed to 

the investors. 

 

We trust that the above would meet your requirements. 

 

Thanking You, 

For TRENT LIMITED 

 

 

M. M. Surti  

Company Secretary 
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